From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Sent: 4/10/2024 6:36:49 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission
04/10/2024

MRS Caroline Maine
-7 7 Capua PL
Avalon NSW 2107

RE: DA2024/1091 - 5/ 1 Careel Head Road AVALON BEACH NSW 2107

This is a ridiculous idea and the fact that the council is even considering it is a joke. Another
bottle shop is not needed in our town, we have 4 already!! Plus an underground car park
proposed for the most flood prone area in the whole town!!! Who is getting paid what to
approve this stupid application, | reject this application entirely!!





